
 

LANDSCAPE ARCHITECTURE       CIVIL ENGINEERING      LAND PLANNING 

 
August 28, 2019 
 
Sandra Keeney 
City Secretary 
City of Winston-Salem 
101 N Main Street 
Winston-Salem, NC  27102 
 
RE: City Council Meeting, September 3rd, 2019 – Zoning Docket W-3417 and W-3418 
 
 
 
Dear Ms Keeney: 
 
 
The petitioner of Zoning Docket W-3417 and W-3418 cordially requests a continuance of one month from the 
September 3rd, 2019 City Council meeting to the October 7th, 2019 meeting. The continuance will provide additional 
time to work with neighbors and City departments to help address the traffic concerns of the neighbors raised in the 
Planning Board meeting. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
     
 
        

Luke A. Dickey 
Partner / Senior Project Manager   
Stimmel Associates, PA 
 
 
  


